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I strongly support HB 2141-1. The requirements to become a Commercial Interior 

Design Professional are to complete a five year course of study at an accredited 

institution. Graduates of this rigorous course of instruction are very qualified and 

competent to perform many actions that will facilitate the building permit process. The 

housing shortage can be expedited now and into the future by allowing this 

profession to utilize to the maximum their knowledge and skills.  


